
Anti – Bullying 
Week 2020

To encourage children to work together 
collaboratively, Dolphins class undertook a series 
of complex tasks which required team work and 
logical thinking to decipher the code which 
unlocked the safe!

The deep thought and mature discussions in 
Penguins class this week has shown how 
empathetic and wonderful our children can be. 
We promised to continue to behave in this way 
by taking a pledge:
I promise that whenever I meet someone who is 
different than me, I will try my best to see the 
good in them. 

Penguins Class focused on verbal bullying 
and enjoyed creating a ‘pledgehog’ with 
statements of how they would strive to 
make a difference when it comes to 
talking to peers in school.  

Caterpillars have worked extremely hard this 
work and has listened well to how bullying can 
affect you.  Caterpillars then enjoyed colouring 
in a puzzle piece to show how united there are 
as a class!


